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To: ZTA 2017-04 Farmers’ Markets File     

From: Bill Fritz, AICP 

Date: August 3, 2017 

Subject: Action Letter 

 

No formal Planning Commission action letter for ZTA 2017-04 Farmers’ Markets File has been prepared because 

the County is the applicant.   

 

At its meeting on July 11, 2017 the Planning Commission voted unanimously to recommend approval of the 

amendments to the site plan submittal requirements.  At that meeting the Planning Commission also voted 

unanimously not to support allowing Farmers’ Markets by-right in the Rural Areas and Village Residential 

districts. 

 

See the minutes for the Planning Commission’s discussion and action. 

 

 

 

 
 
  


